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Public Consultation – 

proposed designs to link 

the communities of Lochloy 

in Nairn and the A96 retail 

park via the Balmakeith 

Industrial Estate 

Public consultation open until 27 August 2021



 

Proposal / Option 1 – 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

Proposal / Option 2 – 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Proposal / Option 3 – 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The public consultation is currently active and will remain open until 17.00 hours on 

Friday, 27 August.  Comments should be submitted by e-mail to:  

PDU.DT2@highland.gov.uk  
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